THIS IS A DECISION PAPER
TO:

Hardin County Board of Education
FROM:
Teresa Morgan, Superintendent
SUBJECT:
2020-2021 Extra-Curricular and Co-Curricular Reopening Plan 
DATE:

June 8, 2020
ISSUE / DISCUSSION:  Due to restrictions caused by COVID-19 and now some of those restrictions being lifted, we have received guidance from KDE and the Kentucky High School Athletic Association on guidelines to reopen extra-curricular and co-curricular activities.  Based on these guidelines, we have established a reopening plan for Hardin County Schools
RECOMMENDATION:  It is my recommendation that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the Reopening Plan for Extra-Curricular and Co-Curricular activities.
RECOMMENDED MOTION:  I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the Reopening Plan for Extra-Curricular and Co-Curricular activities.
